
Notice of Public Consultation Centre  
Malden Road Transportation, Public Safety & Urban Design Improvements 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Addendum 
 
In 2009, a Schedule C Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) was completed by the 
Town of LaSalle and Essex County for the Malden Road/County Road 3 study area. As a result of 
the length of time passed between the preparation of EA in 2009 and implementation of 
recommended improvements, the Town of LaSalle retained Stantec Consulting Ltd. to complete a 
10-year review of the Environmental Study Report (ESR) to determine if the recommendations are 
still relevant. 

Based on the review of information completed for the EA Addendum, the recommendations 
summarized in the 2009 ESR address the identified problems and opportunities along the corridor. 
The recommendations include: 

• Widen Malden Road between Cahill Drain and Meagan Drive to three lanes (includes two-way 
left turn lane) 

• Signalize the Reaume Road intersection 
• Re-align and signalize Bouffard Road  
• Sidewalks and buffered bike lanes on both sides of Malden Road 
• Implement pedestrian crosswalk and multi-use trails near the Cahill Drain  
• No changes are being recommended for the section of Malden Road between Normandy and the 

city limits (the work associated with this part of the 2009 EA has already been constructed) 

A recorded presentation will be available on the Town’s website at www.lasalle.ca/malden2019ea 
for your review from December 21, 2020 to February 5, 2021. Information includes a summary of 
the 2009 Class EA recommendations, what has changed in the study area, a summary of the 
updated traffic analysis and safety review and the revisions to the preferred corridor design.   

Your comments are important to us!  Please visit the link above or contact a member of the study 
team below for more information and to provide your feedback, or to be added to the mailing list: 
Peter Marra, P.Eng. 
Director of Public Works, Town of LaSalle 
Phone: 519-969-7770 ext. 1475   
Email: pmarra@lasalle.ca 
 
Paula Hohner, M.Sc.Pl, MCIP, RPP 
Senior Environmental Planner, Stantec Consulting Ltd. 
Direct: 519-675-6666 
Email: paula.hohner@stantec.com 
 
Personal information collected on this subject is collected under the authority of the Freedom of 
Information and Privacy Act, the Municipal Act, and the Environmental Assessment Act. With the 
exception of personal information, all comments and information received will be maintained on file 
for use during the project and may be included in project documentation. 
This notice was first issued on December 14, 2020. 

 

http://www.lasalle.ca/malden2019ea
mailto:pmarra@lasalle.ca
mailto:paula.hohner@stantec.com


Study Area Map 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 


	Noticeof Public Consultation Centre
	Malden Road Transportation, Public Safety and Urban Design Improvements
	Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Addendum



